
Woman's Architectural League presents $200 check to UCSD Library

July 1, 1969

Mrs. Paul McKim (left) and Mrs. Roy Drew recently presented a $200 check to University of California, San
Diego Librarian Melvin J. Voigt on behalf of the Woman's Architectural League of San Diego. Mrs. McKim is the
League's scholarship chairman and Mrs. Drew is president. The money will be used for the purchase of books
dealing with the subject of architecture.


